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Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our topic about keeping healthy, we have organised a visit to Morrison’s 

supermarket at Knottingley on Tuesday 8th October.  We will have a tour of the store which 

will include demonstrations at various food counters as well as taking part in some food 

tasting.   

We will catch the train from Featherstone just before 10.00am and will then walk the short 

distance from Knottingley railway station to the supermarket.  Your child will need to bring 

their own packed lunch in a labelled bag. Please do not send fizzy drinks.  We will return to 

school by train and will arrive back in time for the children to be collected at 3.15pm. 

The cost of the visit is a voluntary contribution of £2.00 for the train fare.  If you would like 

your child to buy a piece of fruit from the store, they will need to bring an extra £1.00 on the 

day of the trip, They will be responsible for looking after their own money and bringing the 

change home.  

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 4th October 2019. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs Inhester and Miss Nicklin 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………..Class…………… to take 

part in the Morrison’s visit. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.00 for the train fare. 

Signed _____________________________________ 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

mailto:social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

 


